
  

  

 

 

 

BELIZE TAX SERVICE DEPARTMENT (BTSD) 
 

 

  NOTICE  

 

OFFICE CLOSURE  

  

 

The Belize Tax Service Department headquarters and 

offices countrywide will be closed on Friday, June 27th, 

2025, as we celebrate Public Service Day. 

We will resume on Monday, June 30th, 2025, at 8:00 AM 

for normal business. 

 

The department apologizes for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

 

 

 

 

ISSUED BY: 

DIRECTOR GENERAL 

June 23rd, 2025 


